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Bridges Math Reading/ELA

Second Grade Newsletter
IMPORTANT INFORMATION

इàपोत[तɍ इÛफोम[श ेन - Ýलेअस ेहवे Ěांèलरतȶद INFORMACIÓN importante – por favor encuentre a alguien que lo traduzca

February 26th, 2018-March 2nd, 2018

Mrs. Mancari~ Mrs. Patterson~ Ms. Melendez~ Mrs. Tubbs

READ EVERY 
NIGHT:

February 26th- LPAC Meeting @ 3:15 in Room 3

March 9th- End of 3rd Quarter! Early Release at
12:45

March 14th- Leadership Day! Stay tuned for more info!

March 21st-22nd- Parent Teacher Conferences

Reading & Writing:
Unit 4 Week 4 

“How Can We Understand 
Nature?”

Phonics: -eer, -ere, -ear
Writing: Folktales and Poetry
Grammar: Irregular Verbs, 
letter punctuation

~Turn newsletter over for more 
information!

We will continue work in 
module 5-Triple Digit 
Numbers.

Students will be using clip 
chains to add and subtract 
numbers within 1000

Unit 5 Assessment will be 
Friday, March 2!

Please have your child 
read 15-20 minutes 
and LOG it EVERY 

night! 

School 737-5208 tfsd.org 
https://li.tfsd.org

→ Tubbs~ ext. 3433
→ Patterson~ ext. 3435
→ Melendez~ ext. 3422
→ Mancari~ ext. 3426

~We always appreciate BOX TOPS! Please feel 
free to send them with your child :) 

~Takis, Chips, extra food is BANNED from 
being brought to school UNLESS it is a small 
bag inside a lunch. These snacks have been 
used to vandalize our school and are causing 
problems in our lunch rooms and classrooms. 
Please DO NOT bring them any longer!


